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MEMORANDUM 

Subject: Joint Accessibility Advisory Committee 

To: Diversity Equity and Inclusion Advisory Committee  

From: Matthew Trennum, City Clerk  

 

At the previous Diversity, Equity and Inclusion Advisory Committee meeting, there was 

a question concerning accessibility of buildings. As a follow up to this question, and to 

further educate the DEIA Committee on City programs and services, the City’s Multi-

Year Accessibility Plan has been appended to this memo for information.  

Please note, the City is a member of Niagara’s Join Accessibility Advisory Committee. 

An accessibility consultant on behalf of the City and other local area municipalities 

facilitates this Committee. The accessibility work done by the City each year comes 

from this plan. As matters of accessibility arise throughout the term of Council, for 

example, a review of ramp on a City property, such matters are referred to our 

consultant who reports back to Staff with recommendations.  

Respectfully submitted and signed by 

 

________________________________ 

Matthew Trennum 

City Clerk 


